
 

  

Dear Families,  

Our school is looking to raise funds via Box Top and Amazon Smile.  
All of these methods will generate money for our school at NO 
COST to you. 

Box Tops!  We would love your support in collecting them.  Box 
Tops are located on many items and they are worth 10cents each. 
All you have to do is cut them out and send them to school with 
your child.   

Our school will reward the homeroom class that collects the most 
Box Tops by October 30th with a pizza party.  Making it a friendly 
fun competition while raising money for our school.   

If you are a ShopRite patron you can register 
https://shopriteformyschool.com/ and at check-out the funds it will 
automatically go into our school account.  But, wait don’t forget to 
send in those box tops too!!! 

Another way you can help us raise money is by using Amazon Smile.  
It’s very easy to use and Amazon will donate a percentage on 
qualified items .  All you have to do is visit 
https://smile.amazon.com/ and choose the Warren Township Middle 
School PTO as your charity. 

Thank you for your valued support, 
Rosa, Ana S, & Ana D.Box    
Top & Amazon Smile Chair    

                                           
     


